
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 16-0253-GA-BTX
Date: Monday, September 30, 2019 10:22:51 AM

Please post the email and photos below to the public comments for 16-0253.
 
Thanks!
 

From: Alan Ullman <ahullman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 28, 2019 9:27 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Matt: Please post to the Docket for Case #16-0253-GA-BTX
 
Siting Board Members,
 
Do you remember the gas explosion in August at a Maryland Shopping Center? If not, see the article at
this URL: "Gas explosion levels part of a building in Maryland shopping center" 
https://www.cnn.com/2019/08/25/us/maryland-gas-explosion-trnd/index.html
 
I just passed this shopping center a few hours ago and took these photos. Lucky no one was hurt,
probably because of the time of the explosion. Looks like no demolition or repairs have begun, even
after a month.
 
Imagine how bad this would be if it had been Duke's proposed high-pressure, large diameter pipe
passing by Jewish Hospital, Kenwood Towne Center, or one of the other highly populated areas along
either of the proposed routes! 
 
Don't approve this unnecessary pipeline!
 
Alan Ullman
Cincinnati
 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cnn.com%2F2019%2F08%2F25%2Fus%2Fmaryland-gas-explosion-trnd%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Cmatthew.butler%40puco.ohio.gov%7Ca34dbee4763a470c954108d7447c2b7f%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C637053172407000180&sdata=7p3K57is2S6U0TedQZCAh4tf%2BRRtBwL3T6bjnMQPnZM%3D&reserved=0
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